

HGSA MEETING

APRIL 21

ATTENDANCE: Jen, Torsten, Mandy, Nathan, Kaci, Grant and Beth

- I. Newsletter
 - a. Each HGSA member will take a section
 - i. Summarize (couple paragraphs) what you did this year
 - ii. Nathan would like it done by mid-July
 - iii. Mandy will poll MA's to see what people are doing
 - b. Send information to Mandy-she'll consult with Nathan
 - c. Include pictures of each member in the newsletter
 - d. Jen will email listserv to see what other students have done
- II. Colloquium for next year
 - a. Discussed possibility of doing colloquium all year, every other week
 - i. Would need to do some organizing this summer so it would be ready for the new colloquium rep in the fall
- III. Need to find a election committee
 - a. Whoever is on the committee cannot be elected to HGSA
 - b. Perhaps LeeAnn?
 - c. Need to find before the end of the semester
- IV. Summer BBQ? Where?
- V. Beth:
 - a. No feedback from Ray about the RA position
 - i. Torsten will find out before the end of the semester
- VI. Jen: HGSA can get money for colloquium food next year
 - a. Need budget, proposal
 - b. Will need to advertise better
- VII. Cherri-World Civ program
 - a. Meeting to discuss instructors
 - b. Sharepoint?
- VIII. Mandy will send email to listserv to find out who wants to be a mentor next year
 - a. Will organize the mentor program over the summer